


Had this work been done, we would have made a more informed decision; we would 
have voted against the White Gold undergrounding of utilities. 

Honourable Mayor and Councillors, we look to your leadership to represent all residents 
of our community, focusing on those who are faced with the extraordinary costs of 
having to be compliant with electrical code.   

White Gold, one of Whistler's oldest neighbourhoods, home to many retirees on fixed 
incomes and cannot pay for this beautification luxury.  These are residents who 
contribute to the fabric of Whistler, who have raised their families here and spent 
countless hours volunteering their time.   

Chris and Monique Wilberg 

 

 

 




